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WHAT'S INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

RELATIONSHIPS RESPONSIBILITY RESILIENCE RESPECT

by Tas Ktenidis
Interviews
School interviews are scheduled for week 9 and
Monday of week 10. Further information will be
shared in the coming week via Skoolbag and Dojo. 
We will be utilising the same online booking process
as we have been in the past. 

Generally, interviews are set for 15 minute durations. I
would like to remind all families if for any reason you
feel you require further information, please request
an additional time to meet to discuss any issue,
concern or further update. Additional meetings can
occur at any time by requesting a time to meet.

Our school policy is quite flexible in that you can
request to also meet in term three to discuss your
child/ren learning outcomes. For some families this
may be useful as it does allow you to meet in both
semesters.

Assemblies 
Due to COVID measures we have not held any
assemblies in order to safe guard all students and
staff. Planning for assemblies and how they will run is
currently being investigated. Further update on
school assemblies will be shared via Skoolbag and
Dojo.

COVID-19 Update
Thank you to all families for supporting the school
with COVID measures to safe guard the school
community. Please be mindful when on grounds if
you can wear a mask please do so. This simple
measure does assist in reducing any opportunity of
COVID being able to spread. 

Good readers do not dive into the text. They
are clear about the purpose
often skim the text or at least look through it
activate prior knowledge
predict what the text will be about

What do you already know about …? (use the
title to help with the topic)

Look at the cover (topic, title, illustrations)…

Reminder any information/updates will be
released via Skoolbag. Please check in daily for
any new release of information. If your child is not
well, please keep them home and have them
tested. Any positive results should be shared with
the school as soon as possible. 
If you do have any queries, please do not hesitate
to contact the school.

Supporting your Child with reading
Part of our reading strategy in supporting children
to read, is using the Question-Answer Relationship
approach. This strategy supports children in
developing their skill set in becoming a good
reader. 

For example before reading a book, a good reader
will:

QAR Questions prompts:
On My Own

Author and Me

 What do you think this story might be about?

In the following newsletter, I will further share
QAR approach to reading.

Tas Ktenidis



Intervention Programs at the Hub

QuickSmart 

QuickSmart Numeracy is a responsive, small-group intervention

programme that aim to develop fluent (Quick) and efficient (Smart)

strategy use. The programme is aimed at primary year students whose

numeracy outcomes are below just minimum standards. QuickSmart

is designed to enhance a student’s fluency in numeracy or by

improving their information retrieval times. 

The  successful intervention programme withdraws students from

their classes in pairs for three x 30 minute lessons a week for a

recommended total of 90 lessons or more. 

MacqLit 

The Macquarie Literacy Program is an explicit and systematic reading

intervention program for small groups of older low-progress readers. It

is a comprehensive sequence of lessons that includes all the key

components necessary for effective reading instruction: phonemic

awareness, phonics, fluency, vocabulary and comprehension.

Eligible students are those who are below minimum standard in

reading and who have particular difficulties in the area of word

recognition. Participating students attend 4 x 45 minute lessons per

week.

Out of School Sports News

Basketball and Cricket
Games for Basketball and Cricket training begin soon for registered

students. Coordinators can be contacted re details of games and

fixtures, as below:

Cricket Coordinator: Aaron Kilpatrick - Mobile: 0412 187 502.

Basketball Coordinator: Sue Ann Woodwiss - Mobile: 0412 846 196.

Reminder: As per our school sports policy, all fees must be paid and

Codes of Conduct forms returned (signed) prior to the start of the first

game. Invoices have been sent home for these 2 sports. Prompt

payment is required so that games can begin.

Uniforms
Basketball tops will be given out to those students whose families

have paid their sport invoices (at a date/time to be announced).

Netball and Soccer: 
We are still looking for PLAYERS, COACHES and UMPIRES for this year.

Games don't start until Term 2, so there is still time to join a team. If

your child is interested please collect a membership form from the

Front Office.

Netball Coordinator:  Aaron Kilpatrick Mob: 0412 187 502.

Soccer Coordinator: Scott Fallowfield Mob; 0419 040 264.

Any queries please contact Sarah Magnusson,

Deputy Principal

From the desk of the
Deputy Principal
by Sarah Magnusson
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P U B L I C  H O L I D A Y :  A D E L A I D E  C U P ,

M O N D A Y  14T H  M A R C H ,  W E E K  7

P U P I L  F R E E  D A Y ,  T U E S D A Y  15T H

M A R C H ,  W E E K  7

O S H C  A D V I S O R Y  M E E T I N G  -

T U E S D A Y  15T H  M A R C H ,  6 .45P M

H A R M O N Y  W E E K  -  M A R C H  21 -25 ,

W E E K  8

P A R E N T  I N T E R V I E W S

T U E S D A Y  28/3/22  -  02/04/22 ,

W E E K S  9  &  10

L A S T  D A Y  O F  T E R M  -  E A R L Y

D I S M I S S A L  2 :30P M ,  T H U R S D A Y

14T H  A P R I L

P U B L I C  H O L I D A Y :  G O O D  F R I D A Y ,

F R I D A Y  15T H  A P R I L ,  W E E K  11

F I R S T  D A Y  O F  T E R M  2  2022  -

M O N D A Y  2N D  M A Y .

SAVE THESAVE THESAVE THE   
   DATEDATEDATE

Absences
The Front Office can be notified of
any student absences by phoning
8270 5055 or sending a text to 
0428 910 895

https://simerr.une.edu.au/quicksmart/numeracy-program/
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NEWS
OSHC

From Sam Tuff the OSHC Director

Aberfoyle Hub vacation Care Program
April 2022

Thank you again to all of our families for the continual support of our OSHC,
we are very appreciative .

Please don't hesitate to contact OSHC with any queries, by calling to talk to
one of the staff, by phone: 8370 4500 or on our Mobile: 0401 121 644.
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Connect with the classroom on 

class dojo

Receive school notices and
Newsletter on Skoolbag

Aberfoyle Hub Primary School
29 JEANETTE CRESCENT, ABERFOYLE PARK SA 5159

www.ahs@schools.sa.edu.au
dl.0536.info@schools.sa.edu.au

Follow us on Facebook 
facebook.com/AberfoyleHubR7school


